
 
High Commission of India 

Pretoria 
 

 
The Passport fee to be charged w.e.f. 01st April 2025 is given below: 

 
 
Passport Fee 
 

Type Fees in US$ Fee in Rand 
(including ICWF 
fee Rand 40/-) 

Issue of ordinary fresh passport/reissue of passport 
containing 36 pages with validity of ten years (also 
applicable to minors in the age group of fifteen to 
eighteen years) 

 
75 

 
1395 

Issue of ordinary fresh passport/reissue of passport 
containing 60 pages with validity of ten years (also 
applicable to minors in the age group of fifteen to 
eighteen years) 

 
100 

 
1845 

Issue/ Re-issue of passport containing 36 pages for 
minors below 18 years of age with validity of 5 years or 
till theminor attains the age of 18 years, whichever is 
earlier 

 
50 

 
945 

Issue of fresh passport/ reissue of India- Bangladesh 
passport or passport for any other named foreign country 
with a maximum validity of ten years 

 
50 

 
945 

Replacement of passport of 36 pages of validity of ten 
years for changes in personal particulars or deletion of 
Emigration Check Required stamp 

 
75 

 
1395 

Replacement of passport of 60 pages of validity of ten 
years for changes in personal particulars or deletion of 
Emigration Check Required stamp 

 
100 

 
1845 

Replacement of passport of 36 pages for changes in 
personal particulars for minors below the age of 
eighteen years with validity of five years or till the minor 
attains the age of eighteen years, whichever is earlier. 

 
50 

 
945 

Replacement of ordinary passport of 36 pages in lieu of 
lost, damaged or stolen passport 150 2745 

Replacement of ordinary passport of 60 pages in lieu of 
lost, damaged or stolen passport 175 3200 

Additional ordinary passport containing 36 pages for any 
country with initial validity up to one year 75 1395 

Emergency Certificate 15 315 
Certificate of Identity 50 945 

 
****** 

 
 
 
 

 


